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Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 
 
Thank you to the team from the Redcar and Eston School Sport Partnership who have 
been coming into school this week to teach our Y3 children about road safety.  They have 
been walking around our local area with the children, showing them how to cross roads 
safely and talking about the potential dangers to be aware of as a pedestrian.  
 
Tempest photographers will be in school on Wednesday, 1 February 2023 to take class 
and individual photographs for our Nursery pupils and to catch up on any pupils who were 
absent from the main school photographs. Please note the date change. 
 
Lost property: We currently have one black level up jacket age 9-10, one black and 
pink stripe Nike padded jacket size S and one grey Zara padded parka age 9 without 
any means of identification. Please call at the office to view; if they are not claimed 
by the end of next week we will donate the items to charity. Please remember to put 
your child/children’s names on all clothing they bring to school. 
An everyone active membership card has also been handed into reception. 

 
Parking: Please show respect to our neighbours when bringing and collecting your 
children from school by not parking across their drives - particularly in Trent Road 
and Avon Road. As a school, we always want to work in harmony with all residents 
and we don’t want to cause any inconvenience. Please ensure that they have access 
to the main road and clear visibility. Thank you. Please will drivers ensure that they 
use the correct entrance when driving onto the school premises. Please do not enter 
via the exit. Thank you. 
 
Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this 
week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 3! 
 
Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Mrozik’s class, for receiving a visit from Leonardo 
this week. 96% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test.  Well done Class 12! 
 
Our birthday children for this week are: Annie Brown, Mariia Kuzhel, Oliver Davies,  
Violet Fisher and Phoebe Morris.  Happy birthday also to our lovely Mrs Davies. 
Many happy returns to you all. 
 
Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Robyn Elsy, Daniel Bruce,  
Ruby Maude, Oliver Scrafton, Noah Darcy, Megan Lambert and Ava Golden. 
 
Home Reading award: 
100 times: Oliver Jones, Jacob Hopper, Harry Hickley and Silas Burnett. 
150 times: Jacob Iakovou. 
Well done to you all.  Keep reading and enjoying!   
Remember reading gives you knowledge and knowledge is power! 
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Our Headteacher’s award this week is for Speaking with confidence: Evie Hodgson,  
Mia Fenwick, Evie Baillie, Violet Fisher, Matilda Allinson, Freddie Powner,  
Jessie Oxendale-Hunter, Isaac Cooley, Halle Jones, Joseph Scrafton, Olivia Davies,  
Harrison Hewitt, Poppy Brown, Dan Bruce, Isaac Main and Grace McGovern. 
 
Out of School Achievements:  
Aaron Park – Dormanstown boys football – Hat trick and corner kick goal;  
Ivy Daniell – Acrobatic Arts Primary AcroDance progress card completed; 
Frankie Flewker-Barker – Swim England learn to swim stage 7, rainbow distance 200m and  
Swimming challenge bronze award; 
Austin Chisholm – Redcar Town u11s Man of the Match; 
Lillian Ashby – PQA Pauline Quirke Academy of performing arts - Performer of the week; 
Aoife Elliott – Swim England learn to swim stage 1 and rainbow distance 1 & 2. 
 
Class attendance this week goes to: Mrs Hague’s and Mrs Collinson’s classes with 100%.  
Well done Class 9! 
 
Tidiest cloakroom: Miss Basham’s class. Well done Class 10! 
 
Best kept toilets: Y3 Girls & Boys. Well done Classes 7 & 8! 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care 
Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School 

 


